
April 15, 2014 

 

TO:  Jackson County Chronicle 

       

FROM:  Melrose Area Swimming Pool 

 

RE:  Article for the Chronicle 

 

MELROSE AREA SWIMMING POOL RECEIVES DONATIONS 

 

The Melrose Area Swimming Pool received numerous donations and memorials during the 1st 

Quarter of 2014 totaling $626.00:  

 

In Memory Of: Donation By: 

Lyle Rommel Greg & Luanne Totten 

Marjorie McNulty 

John & Jane Norgaard 

Steve & Phyllis Parmenter 

Cheryl Schleifer 

Marty Woods Bruce & Marilyn Witte 

Cheryl Schleifer 

Clair & Bonnie Murray 

Linda Larson Bruce & Marilyn Witte 

Steve & Phyllis Parmenter 

Cheryl Schleifer 

Marjorie Nordstrom Mark & Sherry Johnson 

Terry & Kathy Blaken 

Eric & Lisa Nordstrom 

Clair & Bonnie Murray 

Dan & Kay Ciechanowski 

Roy & Kathleen Dunn 

Winston Zeman 

Ramon Knudtson 

John & Jane Norgaard 

Cheryl Schleifer 

LeRoy & Connie Craig 

Don & Rita Lycke 

General Donations Family of Marty Woods 

Eric & Lisa Nordstrom 

Black River Country Bank – Casual for a Cause 

Co-op Credit Union – Dress Down Day 

West Indies Joliettes 

 

The Melrose Area Pool appreciates all donations and memorials!  Without the continued support of 

the Community, the Pool would be unable to sustain itself. 

 

Dan Ciechanowski 

Clerk/Treasurer 

Village of Melrose  


